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Dear Patients 
 
Sadly Dr Wollaston is retiring, her last day at the practice will be Friday 13th September 2024.  
 
We have been privileged to have had her as a GP at the Glebe since 2015 and are grateful for all of her 
contributions to making the Glebe a successful practice.  She will be missed by staff and patients alike. 
 
As of 16 September Dr David Murphy will take on her patient list, he will work Tuesdays and Fridays.  Dr 
Murphy attended medical school at UCL in Bloomsbury and since finishing he has worked all over the 
country.  Most recently he has worked as a GP in East Grinstead, Pulborough and Cowfold. 
 
We feel you are in safe hands with all staff at the surgery. 
 
We wish Dr Wollaston a very happy and healthy retirement. 
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